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Labrador Wrong For Idaho
Idaho Families Can’t Afford Raul’s Liberal Plans

Coeur d’Alene, ID – On Monday, Senator Mike Jorgenson (R-Hayden) called on Raul Labrador to 
withdraw from the 1st Congressional race.   

“Raul Labrador is an immigration attorney and admits to defending illegal immigrants in his law 
practice. He has been on retainer as an immigration attorney to the Idaho industries that support a “free 
flow of labor across America’s sovereign borders” while at the same time serving as an Idaho State 
Representative. Labrador has defended individuals who have smuggled illegal immigrants into the 
United States and who have committed document fraud. He voted to give illegal immigrants Idaho 
taxpayer funded benefits, supported several Congressional bills that would grant the precious gift of 
citizenship to people who are residing in our country illegally and has fought to keep illegal immigrants 
in Idaho by refusing to support a bill with mandatory employment verification,” Jorgenson said.  “His 
pro–illegal immigrant stances are wrong for Idaho taxpayers and Idaho’s unemployed.”

Jorgenson continued, “In this economy Idaho families can’t afford Labrador’s liberal plans.  Illegal 
immigrants are costing Idaho taxpayers approximately $200 million per year–-more than the Idaho 
state budget deficit. Labrador will represent the industries in Idaho who rely on a constant flow of 
illegal aliens for their work force.”
 
“We need someone in Congress who will vote to uphold federal immigration law and deny any path to 
citizenship to those who have entered and resided in the United States and Idaho illegally. Raul 
Labrador will act against the will of the citizens of Idaho if elected at the expense of Idaho taxpayers 
and Idaho’s unemployed,” concluded Jorgenson.
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